## Madam Clerk.

Today, we delivered four checks as a result of the 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Battle of The Badges. I thought it would be positive news for thew Town council who generously supported our community event. Special thanks to Det. Brandon Correia for his exceptional efforts...

Congrats to the Fire Department as the saga continues to 2025 as we are tied 1-1...

East Bay Girl Softball received \$ 1,411.00
King Phillip Little League \$ 1,411.00
Bristol Youth Soccer \$ 1,411.00
Bristol Summer Camp \$ 1,411.00

A total of \$ 5,644.00 was raised from this event.

Pictures from the event will be available soon from the Bristol Phoenix.



Kevin M. Lynch | Chief of Police Bristol Police Department 395 Metacom Ave Bristol, RI 02809 P: 401-253-6900 | F: 401-253-0031

